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Band Christmas Concert 
 
Dear Band Parents, 
 
As the year comes to a close, the band is busy preparing one final concert for 2010. This performance will 
be held on Wednesday 1st December after school. All parents, caregivers, friends and family are welcome 
to attend the evening concert. 
 
The evening will begin with sausage sandwiches, drinks and ice blocks being sold from 5.45pm.  
 

Prices: 
Sausage Sandwich - $2.00 

Drinks – $1.50 
Sausage Sandwich and Drink - $3.00 

Ice Block – $0.50 
 

Programs will also be on sale for $2.00 
Admission is free. 

 
The Christmas concert will begin at 6.30pm in the school hall.  
 
For the evening concert can all band students please wear:  

- Summer School Uniform 

 - Something ‘Christmassy’ on their head. E.g. Santa hat, reindeer antlers etc. 

 

The students will be practicing during the day with their conductors ready for the performance in the 

evening. All students need to bring their instrument, music, recess and lunch. 

 

If for some reason your child is unable to attend the Christmas concert please let Miss Savvas (Junior Band) 

or Miss Olthof (Senior Band) know as soon as possible. 

This is our final combined band performance and culminates our 2010 band program. All family members 
are encouraged to attend. There will be no tutorials or rehearsals following this date. 
 
Year 6 students are asked to meet the band teachers in the band room from 8.30am on Thursday 2 
December to return their instruments. Please make sure all instruments are properly cleaned and 
complete in case. Thank you. 
 
Thank you for your support in enabling your child to participate in the band program this year.  
We are looking forward to a fantastic Christmas concert. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
Nicole Olthof, Heather Ryan, Yvonne Savvas and Craig Snudden    Mr Royston 
Band Teachers           Principal 
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